
 

1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
July 1, 2016 
 
Acme, Inc 
123 Main Street 
 
RE:  Business Equipment Tax Reimbursement (BETR) Application for Taxes Paid in 2015 
 
 
This letter is official notification that the Town of Hometown has alerted the State of Maine, 
Bureau of Revenue Services that you have an outstanding personal property tax debt of at least 
$10,000 due to the Town of Hometown.  Pursuant to 36 M.R.S. § 6656, unless this debt is paid 
before December 31, 2016, your BETR reimbursement request for the filing period beginning 
August 1, 2016 may be denied by the state. 
 
To prevent denial of your BETR reimbursement claim, please submit payment in full, with the 
enclosed tax due notice, to the Town of Hometown, Tax Collector, PO Box 111, Hometown, ME 
04000. 
 
 
 
 
John Smith, Collector 
Town of Hometown 
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